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PREP ORIENTATION
Our 2025 Prep students visited the College this term for their orientation day.  They
settled in beautifully, met teachers and have already made new friends. While the Preps explored
their classrooms, parents gathered in the Library for an information session.
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We are excited to officially welcome our youngest students next year!
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